
 
 

 

 

 

 

TO: School Board Members, Staff 

Media, et al. 

 
FROM: Sarah Bozone 

Clerk of the Board 

DATE: September 29, 2020 

 
This will notify you of a change in date and location of the Regular Meeting of the 

Board originally scheduled for October 19, 2020, at 6:30 p.m.  

 

The date is changed from October 19, 2020, at 6:30 pm. to October 13, 2020, at 

6:30 p.m.  

 

The location is changed from the Cheryl Selman Room of the Charles C. Mason 

Education Service Center, 3027 S. New Haven Avenue, Tulsa, Oklahoma to 

videoconference. Following is the modified date, time and place of this Regular 

Meeting of the Board of Education:  

 
         

Date    Time   Location 
 

Tuesday 
            October 13, 2020     6:30 p.m.                   Videoconference* 

 
 

* Pursuant to Title 25, Section 307.1 of the Oklahoma Statutes, as amended by Senate Bill 661, 
this Regular Meeting is being conducted by videoconference. There is no physical site or 
location for this meeting. Each member of the Board of Education will be appearing for the 
meeting remotely by using videoconference. Members of the public may access the meeting by 
videoconference at tulsaschools.org. 

 
 

 

cc: Eric Wade 


